
Town of East Windsor 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 
Robert Maynard - First Selectman - Town of East Windsor 

860.623.8122 - rmaynard@eastwindsorct.com 
EAST WINDSOR IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 

Date:  January 3, 2018 
 
To:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 
 
From:  Amanda Schroll, HR Generalist/Administrative Assistant 
 
Re:  Cancellation of Capital Improvement Planning Meeting of 1/4/18 

 

 

 
Please be advised that the Capital Improvement Planning Committee Special 
Meeting scheduled for January 4, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.   
 

Thank you. 
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